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Contents Letter of Support

Item(s)

***Approve a Side Letter of Agreement with the City of Fresno Professional Employees
Association (CFPEA), representing Unit 13-1 and 13-2, Unit 3 which outlines agreement
for the Development and Resource Management (DARM) department to proceed with
Third Party Plan Check Review and the contracting of Plan Check work as necessary
(Subject to Mayor’s Veto)

Supplemental Information:
Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City Council after the
Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets. Supplemental Packets are produced as
needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for public inspection in the City Clerk’s Office, 2600
Fresno Street, during normal business hours (main location pursuant to the Brown Act, G.C. 54957.5(2).
In addition, Supplemental Packets are available for public review at the City Council meeting in the City
Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available on-line on the City
Clerk’s website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the services of a translator can be
made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign language interpreters,
assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week prior to the meeting. Please call
City Clerk’s Office at 621-7650. Please keep the doorways, aisles and wheelchair seating areas open
and accessible. If you need assistance with seating because of a disability, please see Security.
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6/11/2019

Councilmembers of The City of Fresno:

We are writing to you today in support of the Third Party Plan Check Review Program and we
urge your approval of the Side Letters for FCEA and CFPEA. This program will help speed up the
approval process for new residential housing projects that our City and State need so badly. The
faster the approval process, the more enticing it is for developers to build in the great City of
Fresno to meet the rising demand. When our City grows so, too, does our local economy.

Once again, we appreciate your support in approving the Side Letters to allow the Third Party
Plan Check Review Program to move forward. if you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to reach out.

Regards,

e

Brandon De Young

Executive Vice President

De Young Properties
chd@deyoungproperties.com
(559) 435-0900 ext. 115
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